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Welcome to Fourth Grade! We know that you are having an exciting summer and hope that you are enjoying every 
moment. The Teachers at Fugman are looking forward to having you in Fourth Grade!   
 
Should you wish to help support all the activities we have planned for this year, you can voluntarily donate supplies 
which your child can utilize throughout the year.  
 

Recommended individual student supplies: 
• Pocket Dividers for binders (Everson, Munster, Georgouses ONLY) 
• 1  1-inch binder   
• Highlighters (multicolor) 
• 24-count box of crayons (small boxes only) 
• Colored Pencils 
• Individual pencil box/bag for supplies in desk 
• Scissors 
• Whiteboard Eraser 
• Washable colored makers (thick pen preferred) 

 
We also have needs for “community” supplies which are utilized by all our 
students, and we would greatly appreciate your voluntary donations. 

 
Community supplies: 

• #2 Pencils (3 dozen sharpened) 
• 3 White Erasers 
• 5 Whiteboard Markers (no light colors please) 
• Glue Sticks 
• Liquid Glue bottles 
• Kleenex 
• Clorox Wipes 
• Hand Sanitizer 
• Fine Tip and Ultra-Fine Tip Sharpies 

 
Please allow us to thank you in advance for your support. Your donations allow us to provide your child with 
additional experiences which will enhance their education. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do 
not hesitate to contact us.   
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
Fourth Grade Teachers 


